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REPORT TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

From:  Brian LeBrun, Deputy City Manager – Finance 

 

Date:  March 21, 2023 

 

Subject: Recommendation to Create an Electric Aggregation Plan 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

The Fiscal Policy Advisory Committee recommends that City Council direct the 

Energy and Environment Advisory Committee to create an Electric Aggregation 

Plan for the City of Concord in accordance with RSA 53-E:6.  

 

Background: 

 

The Fiscal Policy Advisory Committee received a referral from City Council 

regarding the invitation to join the Community Power Coalition of NH to aggregate 

power for the community, with other communities in the State of NH.  

 

Discussion: 

 

The City of Concord received an invitation to join the Community Power Coalition 

of NH. The City Council referred this issue to the Fiscal Policy Advisory Committee 

for review and recommendation.  After a thorough review and consideration, the 

Fiscal Policy Advisory Committee recommends that the City Council have a special 

committee work with the Energy and Environment Advisory Committee to prepare 

an Electric Aggregation Plan in accordance with RSA 53-E:6 and report back to the 

City Council upon completion of the plan.  Once the City Council receives the 

report, they will be able to make a decision on any next steps regarding community 

power aggregation. 
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